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Dominion Energy – Towerview Substation  

13915 Park Center Road – Tax Map No. 24-1-(91))-11C2  

Public Facility Review Application No. 2232-2024-SU-00008 

Virtual Informational Meeting - Thursday, December 12, 2024 – 6:30 p.m. 

 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
At Dominion Energy, we remain committed to providing safe, affordable and increasingly clean 
electricity. We also remain committed to keeping our neighbors informed of projects in the 
communities we serve.  
 
You are receiving this letter because we have submitted a Public Facility Review Application (PFR 
2232-2024-SU-00008) to Fairfax County to construct a utility substation near Park Center Road.  
The proposal involves a new substation within the limits of a data center property located at 
13915 Park Center Road.   
 
To provide an overview of the proposal, we have scheduled a virtual informational meeting on 

Thursday, December 12, 2024, from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m.  During the meeting, our project team will 

discuss the project and answer questions during a live Q&A session. A recording will be available 

later, on the project website for anyone unable to attend.   

To access the meeting, please visit DominionEnergy.com/NOVA to find a link to the virtual 
meeting. You can also join by phone by calling 1-415-655-0002 and using access code: 2342 141 
5578.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
The Electric Transmission Project Team 
powerline@dominionenergy.com 
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